
Wichita County Medical Alliance
Member TMAA

International Dinner  - April 17, 2010 @ the Horth’s Residence

The  Wichita County Medical Alliance’s International Dinner is an 
annual event to celebrate the diverse cultures in our medical 
families.   Everyone is asked to bring a special dish that reflects 
their heritage to share with everyone.  It is a wonderful 
opportunity to learn and appreciate our diversity and have fun 
with friends and colleagues and to meet new members.  It is also 
an opportunity to raise funds for local charities. Proceeds collected 
for this event will benefit the Food Bank's Power Pack Program 
which distributes food to a growing number of hungry children, 
many of whom are right here in the Wichita Falls Independent 
School District.
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Dr. Cecile Soliven, Sir Tito Tolentino, Shereen Palomo, Dr. Ali Moshtaghi, Mikki Pagdonsolan, Margarita Mushlin, Vivian Solidum
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Vivian Solidum, Dr. Sharon Palomo, Margarita Mushlin, Dr. Gennady Mushlin, and Dr. Margaret Zak
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Vivian Solidum, Alyssa Villalobos, Rebecca Soldium, Amber Villalobos & Christiana Solidum
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Vivian Solidum, Dr. Ali Moshtaghi, Jenny Bongot Villalobos
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Bob Horth, Debbie Harvey, Dr. Elvira Tolentino, Judi Valencia, Anissa Leaseburg, Dr. Chermain Echols
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Sarah Picado Green and Martha Picado Seegers multi-tasking as always
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Maglalatik (coconut) dancers, Dr. Gene Pak, Brian and Edgar Nicolas, Jacob Reola, Michael Bucag, and Cedric Montalbo
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Maglalatik dancers
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Dr. Gene Pak, neurologist by trade, Maglalatik dancer by passion.
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Bangko (Bench) dancers
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Anissa Leaseburg, Drs. Daalon & Charmain Echols



Wichita County Medical Alliance
Member TMAA

International Dinner  - April 17, 2010 @ the Horth’s Residence

Dr. Joshua Schacter, Sukie Desire, Sir Tito Tolentino, Dr. Terry & Mrs. Martha Picado Seegers
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Tinikling Dancers (Bamboo dancers):   Mikki Pagdonsolan & Cedric Montalbo, Shereen Palomo & Tom Bucag
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Dishes from all around the world enjoyed by Dr. Sharon Palomo, John Johnson, Tony Palomo, Froilan Montalbo, Dr. Gene Pak, 
and Dr. Jorge Valencia
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Tony Palomo, Dr. Flavia Horth, Patrick Hearn, Sukie Desire
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Hawaiian dancers:  Shereen Palomo, Jenny Bongot Villalobos, and Mikki Pagdonsolan
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Patrick Hearn, Dr. Chermain & Dr. Daalon Echols, Dr. Gene Pak, Dr. James Green, and Dr. Margaret Zak
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Hawaiian Dancers: Denica, Cedric, Alyssa, Lauren, Crystal,  Rebecca, Trisha and 
Michael.  Not shown are:  Brian, Trisha P., Christiana, Amber, and Serena
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Hawaiian Cowboys:  Tom, AJ, Cedric, Michael, and Jacob
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Tahitian Otea Dancers:  Shereen and Mikki
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Jenny Bongot Villalobos giving hula lessons to Judi Valencia 
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Hawaiian Bula or Beat of the Drum Dance with Mikki & Shereen
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Anastasia Laftsis & Sir Tito Tolentino
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Sir Tito Tolentino with NATO Pilots from Sheppard Air Force Base, Dave Smith, Demitri Lafpsis, and Nick
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Our gracious host, Bob Horth 
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The WCMA would like to thank Dr. Flavia and Mr. Bob Horth for graciously 
hosting this year’s International Dinner.  We thank everyone who came 
despite the torrential rain that evening and brought delicious dishes from 
various parts of the world.   A special thank you to the Fil-Am Dance Troupe 
for their wonderful performances of traditional Philippine, Hawaiian, and 
Tahitian dances.  It was an outstanding, fun-filled evening and we look 
forward to more events in the near future.


